
To Whom it May Concern, 
We are writing to show our support of HB2797 (Taylor's Law). We believe any steps we can take to help 
protect the futures of our children and the citizens of our state is a top priority. No family should ever 
have to go through what Taylor's family has had to endure and this is one step we can take to safeguard 
the future of others like Taylor. Our thoughts and prayers continue to be with the Martinek family. Their 
strength in this difficult time to help other families and leave a lasting legacy in Taylor's memory is 
inspiring. Please help to make this law a reality.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Kalani, Katherine, Lucien, and Logan Efstathiou 
 


